
Shenango Township Economic Development Corporation 
October 12, 2023 

 
The Shenango Township Economic Development Corporation held a meeting on Thursday, October 12, 
2023, at 5:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Frank Augustine, 
Albert Burick, III, and Brandon Rishel present.  Also present was Township Solicitor, Lou Perrotta. 
 
Present at the Meeting: 
No one signed in.     
 
The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag. 
 
Public Comment: None 
 
Old Business:  
 
Lawrence Village Plaza Block Grant Applications- Grant applications have been approved and all 
dispersed.  All properties are closed. 
 
New Business: 
 
Lawrence Village Plaza Block Grant Applications-Façade 
 
Pickleball Association 
    
General Fund 
  
 Shenango Commons LLC  $ 12,454.42 1005 

Shenango Commons LLC  $ 66,575.80 1006 
     $ 79,030.22 

  
Motion by Mr. Augustine second by Mr. Burick to adjourn the meeting. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:15 p.m. 


